

WRITE YOUR NAME HERE>>>

LET'S HAVE FUN AROUND THE WORLD!

VOCABULARY

English	Kazakh	Russian
1e		
amusement park /ə'mju:zmənt ,pɑ:k/ (n)	ойын-сауық паркі	парк аттракционов
hiking /'haɪkɪŋ/ (n)	жаяу серулендеу	пешая прогулка
landscape /'lændskeɪp/ (n)	ландшафт	ландшафт
local rink /ləʊkəl 'rɪŋk/ (n)	жергілікті сырғанау айдыны	местный каток
mate /meɪt/ (n)	дос / әріптес / дос / әйел	приятель / товарищ / друг
water park /'wɔ:tə pɑ:k/ (n)	аквапарк	аквапарк

TASK 1. READ THE TEXT AND SEND IT BY VOICEMAIL (мәтінді оқып, дауыстық хабарлама арқылы жібер)

Let's have Fun

around the world!!!



Here in Canada we have long, cold winters with lots of snow, but I don't really mind. In my free time, I'd rather go to the mall with my friends and hang out than stay at home. West Edmonton Mall is just great. There is so much to do there. The mall has a huge amusement park and I really like going to the indoor water park. Sometimes we go shopping or to the cinema. After school, my mates and I often play ice hockey at the local rink. Hockey is our national sport, you know. It's lots of fun.

Comments

Canada sounds great! I live in Kazakhstan, in central Asia. My country is well-known for its beautiful landscapes from deserts and mountains to amazing steppes. My friends and I try to enjoy what our country offers and we always find something fun to do together! We go canoeing, hiking, ice skating and skiing. Sometimes, we walk around the markets or one of the parks. When the weather isn't that good, we visit each other's home and we listen to music or play video games. We also like hanging out at shopping malls. As you can see, there are lots of things someone can do in Kazakhstan. I can't think of a better place to live!

Posted by: Zhaniya, Kazakhstan



TASK 2. ANSWER THE QUESTIONS (DAPTERGE ORYNDA)

- | | |
|---|---|
| 1 What are winters like in Edmonton? | 3 What is Kazakhstan known for? |
| 2 What does George do in his free time? | 4 What does Zhaniya do when there is bad weather? |

TASK 3. COMPLETE THE GAPS WITH WORDS: LANDSCAPE, PARKS, HANGING, BETTER, SPEND, MAILS, FIND, MIND.

Do you live in a crowded, busy city? Here in Ponza, which is an island off the south-east coast of Italy, we
1) time quite differently. It's peaceful and quiet here and the
2) is beautiful. There are no shopping 3) or amusement 4) I don't
5) being on an island as I've got great friends here and we always
6) something fun to do together.

After school, my friends and I love riding our bikes around the island. We also enjoy 7) out at the beach and going snorkelling and bodysurfing. I can't think of a 8) place to live.

TASK 4. COMPARE ZHANIYA'S FREE TIME ACTIVITIES TO GEORG'S (USE COMPERATIVE ADJECTIVES, WRITE AT LEAST 5 SENTENCES) (DAPTERGE ORYNDA)